
 
 

Academic Research Activities & COVID-19 
Office of the Vice Provost for Research 

 (Updated 8/9/2021) 
 
The Office of the Vice Provost for Research continues to adapt to changing COVID-19 guidance from the 
University and the CDC.  As of August 4, 2021, faculty, staff, students, and guests must wear face coverings 
when indoors on campus, regardless of vaccination status.  Please see the emergency policy for details.  
ETSU personnel conducting research off-campus should follow COVID-19 policies at the research site(s).   

 
Conducting research not involving human subjects?   

⇒ Follow the emergency policy   
 
Conducting human subjects research?   

⇒ Follow the emergency policy; and 

⇒ Adhere to ETSU Research Safety Guidelines  
 
Researchers are encouraged to reach out to the Office of the Vice Provost for Research with questions.  
 
Wendy Eckert, Asst. Vice President for Research & Director of Research and Sponsored Programs 
(eckertw@etsu.edu) 
Katie Sellers, Director, Human Research Protection Program (sellerskm@etsu.edu) 
Nick Hagemeier, Interim Vice Provost for Research (hagemeier@etsu.edu) 
 
Revised 8-9-21 

 

https://www.etsu.edu/policies/documents/emergency_policies/emergency_policy_covid19_face_mask_8.3.21.pdf
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https://www.etsu.edu/irb/documents/research-safety-guidelines_august-2021.pdf
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